CENTRAL TEXAS GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT (“District”)
NOTICE OF HEARING FOR MANDATORY DROUGHT WATER REDUCTIONS

NOTICE: the Board of Directors (“Board”) will hold a hearing to consider and possibly adopt mandatory drought water
reductions for non-exempt permit holders in accordance with the District’s Drought Management Plan. A hearing on
the mandatory drought water reductions will be held on Tuesday December 20, 2022, at 9:00 a.mn. at the Texas Agrilife
Extension Auditorium, 607 North Vandeveer Street, Burnet, TX 78611, The entrance will be the single glass door
located on the south side of the building closest to the parking lot,

The Board may elect to impose mandatory reductions for permitted users up to a 15% decrease in the total annual
permitted production volume for non-exempt permit holders effective Jan 1, 2023 until December 31, 2023, or until
terminated. The Board will accept public comment on the proposed water reductions at the hearing, For information
contact the District by phone at 512-756-4900, in person at 225 S, Pierce, Suite 104, Burnet, Texas , or visit the Distric(’s
website at www.centraltexasged.org,

Certification: I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that on December 7, 2022 at or before 4:00 p.m.,, I posted and filed the
above notice of hearing with the Burnet County Cleri’s office for filing in the hallway of the Burnet County Courthouse in a place
convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times. 1 also certify that a copy of the notice was posted on the door and
on an outside window of the District’s office and that if will remain so posted continuously, as required for the specific permit type,
immediately preceding the scheduled hearing.
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